
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

This week we have continued to explore our topic mini beasts. The children have decided on questions that we 

want to find out, such as, why do spiders spin webs? How many legs does an earwig have? What do worms eat? 

We have been looking at non fiction books and on the internet to find out information. RM found a snail outside 

which we named Sonic. The children made a home for it and we put it in our mini beast role  

play area but when we came to school the next day it had escaped! This generated lots of excitement and  

independent writing, notes and letters to Sonic! 

The children have also enjoyed learning a new Pie Corbett story called “Peter and the Wolf.” The  

children in RD will be performing this story during their whole class assembly later in the term.  

During our number work this week we consolidated counting, recognising and ordering numbers 

to 20.  

This week Reception went to play on the year 1 yard.  This is to help the children to become 

familiar with the routines when they move into Year 1.  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so proud sharing them. 

Keep them coming in. 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 24th June  

Please don’t forget 

Water bottles and reading books daily 

To put sun cream on your child in this lovely weather 

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________


